
Mr. George Hovsepian 
211 West 58th Street 
Apartment 12 
New York, N.Y. 10019 

Dear Mr. Hovsepian: 

2 August 1977 

We are most appreciative of your thoughtfulness in 

assisting us with t e selection of our new piano bench. 

In addition t benefiting the Diocese financially, 

your assistance was very timely. The bench will be used on 

August 21 when Miss Chookasian will be performing for a 

memorial dinner. 

Thank you aga'n for your generosity and concern. 

Enclosure: (Ck. No. 19895) 

Yours sincerely , 

Syraun Palvetzi n 
Director 


